
 
If you have any questions, please call our Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 703.978.8074 
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“’Here I am!’ he answered.” - Genesis 22:11 

It is easy to say, “Here I am, Lord,” when we are kneeling in church. But how easy is it to say 
“Here I am, Lord,” when a neighbor needs our help, when we are invited to join a parish 
ministry, or when we are asked to provide financial support?  Often times we are called 
when it’s not convenient for us. Discipleship is not always easy, most of the time it will 
make us uncomfortable and vulnerable. 

 

 

Holy Spirit 
 

Catholic Church 
 

Annandale, VA 

Is the future of Holy Spirit Parish important to you and your family? 
 

 
 

The past few weeks of receptions have been truly extrordinary. However, we are not 
finished yet.  There is still one more reception, so don’t miss what promises to be both an 
informative and enjoyable event with fellow members of Holy Spirit Parish. 
 
We want to share our project plans with you and then let you decide how to get involved.  
Here is the final reception date: 
 

Tuesday, February 27 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 

RSVP for a reception by turning in your reply card, calling the Parish Office at 
703.978.8074 or via email campaign@holyspiritchurch.us    

 
 ! "    The reception will be held in School Meeting Room #1.  " !  

 
 

PS: If you realize at the last minute you can attend but haven’t RSVP’d, please join us.       

 

Last chance to attend a Reception! 
 


